
ETUC launches European pay rise campaign
 Europe 

(February 2017) The European Trade Union Confederation launched its "Europe 
needs a pay rise" campaign at a conference in Brussels on 14-15 February. A wide 
range of speakers underlined the need for workers' pay to catch up with 
productivity developments, arguing in particular that a sustainable economic 
recovery across Europe depended on a boost to workers' pay. The other key 
elements of the campaign highlighted at the conference was the need to close the 
pay gap between workers in Eastern and Western Europe and the continuing action 
required to tackle gender pay inequality.
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